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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Option E
1 message

Roger Pezzuti <pezzur@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 9:53 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC,

My wife and I want to reiterate our support for option E as you consider how best to provide adequate school facilities
for the children of Cape Elizabeth.  Looking to the future Option E is, in our opinion, the most practical and efficient
plan when one takes a long term view of how best to support and maintain an excellent educational system in our
town.

Sincerely,

Roger and Margaret Pezzuti
8 Dyer Pond Road
Cape Elizabeth

Sent from my iPhone
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